
max trailer load please

750kg

750kg

The Douzaine

THE DOUZAINE

Due to the slippage at La Coupée in January 2025 and the subsequent repairs, it is necessary to 
set a maximum weight for trailer loads. This will be reviewed with engineers as further inspections 
are carried out.

Carters, oil and sewage carriers have been informed. Fire and Ambulance have specific guidelines 
which will not delay any emergency call-outs.

If any carter or contractor has a need for a heavier load for a specific reason, please contact the 
Douzaine well in advance. Email douzaine@sarkgov.co.uk or via the Committee Office 01481 
832118.

The following notices are being placed at either end of La Coupée.


